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A FELLOWSHIP OF WESLEYAN ARMINIAN SCHOLARS

February 19, 1973

Dr. Delbert R. Rose
Asbury Theological Seminary
Wilmore, Kentucky 40390

Dear Brother Rosg:

The package of various forms has arrived. A check has
been sent to Graphic Printing Company. A check is enclosed
for your expenses to Marion and South Bend.

Your suggestions relative to Zahniser Memorial meets
with my approval.

I am sorry to hear the Journal has been delayed, but I
will attempt to have labels prepared and get them sent at
once.

I plan to prepare new minutes including your suggested
corrections.

A check for the insurance has been sent.
Will you answer the following questions?

1. Do you want me to include the Membership Question-
naire with each Journal sent to members?

2. Should I include an application for membership in
my correspondence to non-members? We would not
send one to a Calvinist, but to good prospects.

3. How soon should notices relative to unpaid dues be
sent? Should we wait until the Journals are ready?
Members are paying their dues day by day.

L. If my memory is correct, Beacon Hill is giving a
copy of Dr. Wynkoop's new book to all members. Who
should notify Beacon Hill relative to new members?
Should the Society provide a list of all members?
Does the book go only to full members or to associ=-
ate and student members also?

I am holding April L-5, 1973, in case we need to have
an executive meeting.

I am looking forward to seeing you again.

Sincerely,

O Lol

0. D. Lovell

ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST WEEKEND OF EACH NOVEMBER



